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Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

 Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on February 19, 2015, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:
James Webb, a Physical Education Teacher and Head Boys Track & Cross Country Coach at North Hardin High School, recently earned entry into the Kentucky Track and Cross Country Coaches Association Hall of Fame.  After spending a brief time at Tates Creek High School, Coach Webb became a North Hardin assistant coach in 1991.  He left to join the staff at his alma mater, Eastern Kentucky University, four years later.  He returned to Radcliff to serve as the Head Coach at North Hardin in 1998.  During his time at NHHS, Trojan teams have earned:  
· 14 Boys Region Track & Field championships

· 19 Girls Region Track & Field championships
· 4 Boys Runner-up awards at the State Track & Field Championships

· 6 Girls Runner-up awards at the State Track & Field Championships

· 5 Boys State Track & Field Championships

· 2 Girls State Track & Field Championships

· 35 Individual State Champions


Brittany Ford, the North Middle School Band Director and Assistant Band Director of the North Hardin High School Band, was named the Outstanding Young Band Director of the Year by the Kentucky Music Educators Association at its annual conference in February 2015.

The Board extends its congratulations to these individuals for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.
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